
© Rolls-Royce  April 2020 Page 1 of 1 NTS 500 Issue 1 
 

       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

   Updates to TX0206 and TX0855 Quality Acceptance Forms 

Originator: Mhara Thomson 
Job Title: Customer Delivery Controller 
Business Unit: Quality, Submarines 
 

NTS Number: 500 
Issue: 1 
Date: 25th April 2020 
 

 
For the attention of Rolls-Royce Submarines, Defence suppliers. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers within the Rolls-Royce Submarines, Defence Supply Chain.  
 
 
Introduction: 
 
I am writing to inform you that TX0206 Issue 15 and TX0855 Issue 09 quality acceptance forms 
have been released on 23

rd
  April 2020.  

 
Rolls-Royce will hold a transitional period of 6 weeks where both versions old and new will be 
accepted. This includes TX0206 Issues 14 and 15 and TX0855 Issues 08 and 09.  Post 29

th
 May 

2020 TX0206 issue 14 and TX0855 issue 08 will no longer be accepted.  
 
The following documents are now available on the Global Supplier Portal; 
 

- TX0206 Issue 15 
- TX0855 Issue 09 
- TX0206 Issue 15 Template Instructions 
- TX0855 Issue 09 Template Instructions  

 
Action Required: 
 
All Submarines suppliers to ensure personnel are fully briefed on these updates and to follow instructions 
and formats that have been implemented.  
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication  Mhara Thomson 
      Customer Delivery Controller 

 


